
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Mr. Gray Hauser attended a Sediment and Erosion Control Workshop in Gaston County (Dallas, 
NC) on June 26, 2013.  He shared a presentation on “State Inspections and Requirements” with 
the group.  The current legislative changes were discussed and potential impacts among the 
developing communities.  The audience included developers, engineers and land graders in the 
area.   

 

Workshops  

Fall E&SC Design Workshops  

Planning is underway for the fall 2013 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design 
Workshops.  Considerations are being made to conduct the workshops in strategic areas to 
encourage participation, in a cost effective manner. 

 

Contract Administration 

Final invoices were completed, and the contracts have been closed out for FY2012-2013.  The 
following contracts for FY2013-2014 were approved, contingent upon budget funding, during 
the May 2013, Sedimentation Control Commission meeting:  “Support for Four Workshops to 
Train Design Professionals,” Support for Annual Workshop and Awards Luncheon for Local 
Programs,” and “Sediments Newsletter.”  The three contracts for the upcoming fiscal year are in 
draft form, and awaiting receipt of the new budget for contract preparation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


